
EXHIBITOR REGISTRATION FORM 
“Shine the Light” on  

Mental Health and Suicide Walk 

May 4, 2024 

Dear Prospective Exhibitor, 

Gulf Bend Center is pleased to invite you to be an exhibitor at our “Shine the Light” on Mental Health and 
Suicide Walk. Our goal is to provide individuals, families and parents with information on a wide variety of 
topics and resources available in our community!  This will be a great opportunity for local agencies to set up 
a booth and network with our walkers.  Over 300 participants have attended this event in the past!   

Name of Organization: 

Address:  

City:   State:    Zip Code: 

Contact Name:  

Phone:        E-Mail:  

Services, Screening, or Demonstration Provided: 

There is no exhibit fee required for a resource booth but we do ask that you complete the registration form.  

Thank you for being a part of our event!   

  ** SET-UP BEGINS IN RIVERSIDE PARK’S SPECIAL EVENT AREA AT 7:00 AM**  
WALKER/TEAM REGISTRATION: 7:00AM - 7:30 AM « Opening Ceremony: 7:45 AM « WALK BEGINS AT 8 AM

EACH RESOURCE BOOTH IS RESPONSIBLE FOR THE FOLLOWING:

• Pop up Tent
• Tables / Chairs
• Table cover
• Clean up of booth area

(Due to park rules, nothing can be staked in the ground - only weights can be used). 

Organizations whose registration forms are received by April 26, 2024 will be recognized at the 
event.  The final deadline for receiving registration forms is May 1, 2024.

PLEASE MAIL, FAX OR EMAIL THIS FORM TO: 

JESSICA
 

 
   DODDS 

GULF BEN D CENTER 
6502 NURSERY D RIVE, SUITE 100 

VICTORIA , TX 77904 
P: 361.582.2328 • F: 361.578.5500

JDODDS@GULFBEND.ORG  
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